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Opening: SDMC meeting began at 3:30 p.m.   Members that were in attendance are as follow:  Ms. Perez Teacher, Mrs. Martinez Teacher, Ms. Sosa Teacher, Mr. Beard Teacher, Mrs. Claudia Florez Assistant Principal.  
Today in the meeting the following items were discussed:   Renaissance 360 Testing, BOY STAAR Testing, Breakfast with Santa, District Snapshots, Christmas Program.
Item 1:  The members of the SDMC discussed the importance of the Progress Monitoring testing that was going to occur this week. Teachers will have discussions with students about the importance of the test. Teachers will analyze the data and see if progress was made for each student. 
Item 2:  BOY STAAR Testing will happen on December 7th and 8th for grades 3-5th. Testing will be an assimilation of STAAR. Data will help analyze which students are in need of additional assistance.
Item 3:  Breakfast with Santa is on December 9, 2017. Teacher aids are assisting with decorations and Ms. Rojas is working on checking what staff members will be able to assist with the event. 
Item 4: Christmas Program was scheduled for two days, December 14th for Pre-K students only and December 15th a morning program for 1st and 2nd graders and an afternoon program for upper grades. Parents will be invited, and flyers will be sent home as well as. Announcement of event will be displayed on marquee, twitter and school’s website. 

